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The Cambio de Colores 
Conference will co-host an 
extension of its education track 
focusing on Language, Literacy, 
and Culture with support 
from Quality Teachers for 
English Learners (QTEL) and 
the Missouri Dual Language 
Network (MODLAN).

The purpose of this two-day 
event is to help teachers become 
linguistically and culturally 
responsive (LCR) and to prepare 
them for the increasing number 
of immigrant and linguistically 
and culturally diverse (LCD) 
children in the Midwest.

Attendees will learn about 
specific teaching tools and tips 
and will discuss challenges 
and solutions that teachers 
and administrators have when 
teaching English language 
learners and other LCD learners.

This two-day track extension is 
included in the full Cambio de 
Colores Conference registration, 
or is $75 alone.

Find more information at 
www.cambiodecolores.org.
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